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Health and wellbeing
in Herefordshire - what 
does this mean to you?
Let us know what you think we should focus on 
to improve health and wellbeing in the county.

The feedback will help inform the content of the 
next health and wellbeing strategy which is due to be 
published in 2023.
 

Closes

Sunday 11 December 2022

For more information and to share your views and ideas, see:
www.herefordshire.gov.uk/consultations
On behalf of the Herefordshire Health and Wellbeing Board


